
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CRIVITZ  

400 SOUTH AVENUE 

CRIVITZ, WI 54114  

715-854-2721  

  

SEEKING BIDS FOR 7 PASSENGER VEHICLE 

  

The Crivitz School District is seeking bids for a new 7 passenger vehicle. 

 

Specifications can be obtained from the District Office in the High School Building located at 

400 South Ave., Crivitz, WI 54114 or from our website at www.crivitz.k12.wi.us. For 

information call 715-854-2721 ext. 307. 

 

Bids are to be submitted by 1:00 pm, Thursday, May 11th, 2023 in a sealed envelope marked “7 

Passenger Vehicle Bid”. Submit to: 

 

  District Administrator c/o 

  Crivitz School District 

  400 South Avenue 

  Crivitz, WI  54114 

   

Bids will be opened and announced at 1:00 pm on Thursday, May 11th, 2023 in the district 

office located at Crivitz High School, 400 South Ave., Crivitz, WI. No decisions or actions will 

be taken at this time. 

 

The Crivitz Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and 

retains the right to accept the proposal considered to be the most advantageous to the district.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


